
Bergen New Bridge Medical Center
in Partnership with the County of Bergen announce

Regional Community Mobile 
COVID-19 Testing

Testing also available at Bergen New Bridge Medical Center. Register at newbridgehealth.org. 

(for those with or without symptoms )

Tuesday, November 10, 2020
Pascack Brook County Park

150 Emerson Road, Westwood, NJ
Saliva COVID-19 Test
Please do not eat, drink, smoke, or chew gum 30 minutes
before arrival.

Flu Shots Available!
Supplies are limited and will be offered on a first come first 
serve basis.

Primary care visits available on-site
Register (Priority Processing)
www.research.net/r/BNBMCCovidMobile 
BRING MOBILE DEVICE FOR CHECK-IN

Arrive between 9:00 AM – 2:30 PM 
Bring 
• Identification  (driver’s license/ID card, social security card,
passport, or birth certificate)
• Proof of Bergen County residence, School ID,  or
Employment with municipal or county government (copy of lease, 
driver's license or utility bill)

• Insurance card, if applicable

ALL MOBILE TESTING SITES ARE WEATHER PERMITTING 
In case of inclement weather, please visit www.co.bergen.nj.us for details.

https://www.research.net/r/BNBMCCovidMobile



